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This week’s attendance  
superstars are: 

 

FSC 99% 
1H 100% 
3L 98% 
5P 99% 

 

Reading Raffle 

 
To be in with a 
chance of winning a 
£5 book token next 
week make sure you 
child reads everyday 
and it is recorded in their read-
ing diary.  

 

PE Stars 
This week’s winners   

 KS1:  Louis 1RT 

 KS2:  Megan 6R 

Christian Value:  Courage   Learning Behaviour: Initiative              Worship Theme:  How do we show courage? 

This week our Premises Officer, Mr Tait, introduced the Gold-

en Dustpan award across the school. There has been some 

tough competition—and a renewed determination to keep 

the school tidy. Year Group winners will be announced each 

week and Mr Tait has some exciting prizes on offer.  

We are holding an open afternoon from 3:30 –5:30 on Tuesday 5th of July. This will be 

an opportunity for you to see some of the work the children have produced this year as 

well as visit our Jubilee Art Exhibition and have a look at our Digital Celebration of the 

Queen’s 70 years on the throne. Most importantly you will have the opportunity to 

meet your child’s teacher for the school year beginning in September and to find out 

which classroom they will have. It will be lovely to welcome you all back to school.  

I am always really impressed with the number of children who are prepared to work 

hard to improve the lives of those in need. This week a group have been busy making 

welcome cards for the children who have arrived from Ukraine. On Friday a group in 

Year 3 are holding a cake sale and two children in Year 6 are running a raffle, all raising 

funds for Ukraine. We also have a group busily organising a teddy raffle for Foundation. 

I think that the development of a sense of social justice is a key role of a faith school 

and I am very proud of all the children’s ideas and enthusiasm.   

 

This week’s points totals are: 

Ireland =  1626 
Morrison =  1831 
Welton =  1706 

Foundation—Traditional Tales 

This week we have learning about traditional 
tales. We know that traditional tales are older 
stories that lots of our family will have had read 
to them. We wrote the story of the Little Red 
Hen. We worked so hard to independently 
write sentences with capital letters, finger 
spaces and full stops. Next week we are all ex-
cited to read the Three Little Pigs story!  

A Familiar Face on BGT! 

All those with eagle eyes got a massive surprise last week when they spotted our very 
own Stanley on BGT. A real buzz went round the school and Mr.Norton definitely won 
first prize for being the first to spot Stanley!  

It was such an incredible experience for him as he only had about three weeks notice 
before the live semi finals. Stanley said he wasn’t scared at all as he couldn’t even see 

the judges!  

He had a wonderful day meeting all the 
Dino-mania team. They were a lovely bunch 
of chaps who welcomed Stanley whole-
heartedly into their team. He got to see 
how the dinosaurs work and how the show 
is put together, including the stars’ dressing 
rooms and backstage. 

 It was certainly an experience Stanley will  
never forget and he was very pleased to get 

to keep his dinosaur slipper and the pyjamas they made for him. 

Well done Stanley – you were an absolute star! 



 

 

 

17.06.22 Year 1 trip to  Twycross Zoo 

27.06.22 Foundation Farm Park Trip  

21.06.22 & 22.06.22 Year 6 Performance 

23.06.22  KS2 sports day  

24.06.22 KS1 & EYFS sports day 

30.06.22 & 1.07.22 Transition days  

05.07.22 Open evening 3:30m  - 5:30 

 

 

 

Year 6 

Gia, Isobelle & Romain 

Year 5 

Os, Anabelle & Lucas 

Year 4 

Rosie, Natasha & Hallie 

Year 3 

Harry & Nathan 

Year 2 

Ava 

Year 1 

Louis 

EYFS 

Save the Date 

The next pre-loved uniform sale will be 
held on Friday 1st July.  

Current Vacancies 
 

 
We do not have any vacancies current-
ly. Keep looking as we will have some 

support staff roles coming up very 
soon, if you would like to join our 

team. 

Prayer Meeting 

  Taking courage from the Bishop of York's jubilee talk and tribute to our 
Queen. We see strength in taking support and replenishing from God. 

"faith in Jesus Christ, is a Well from which we draw deeply, replenishing ourselves 
through the challenges of life" 

 Giving thanks that we too are not ashamed to say we lean on Jesus' wisdom 
and hope 

 We gave thanks for all the new starters and still room for more little ones at 
our lovely school 

 We also gave thanks for the Joy of celebrating the jubilee together, with 
kitchen staff and lunchtime supervisors going the extra mile to make it special. 
Not forgetting Mr Haines' addition to a very special gift to cherish.  

 Giving thanks for the affirmation by the DfE, that not only our staff were mag-
nificent in their hospitality but the children shone in confidence 

Amen  

Where will you find your replenishing? Find out more on Mondays at 9am in the 
Tiger club, all welcome with no obligation. Liz 

Sports News 

It was a busy day for our outstanding athletes on Tuesday, seeing our Year 3/4 
pupils compete in the South Leicestershire Tennis Finals! Mr K helped manage, 
guide and support our children to victory! They displayed great resilience, sports-
manship and determination and have had the joy of bringing back the trophy 
and presenting it around the school. 

 At the same time Mr Norton had taken our Year 5/6 pupils to a Rounders Com-
petition, where they fought their way up to a mightily impressive 2nd place. It was 
incredible to see our pupils helping a number of schools along the way that had 
insufficient players, ensuring that those schools could enjoy the event just as 
much as our pupils did. For that, as a school, we are very proud. 

 Finally, on Thursday it was the Year 5/6 pupils turn to demonstrate their skills in 
the South Leicestershire Tennis Finals, playing their hearts out and displaying all 
the values we hope to bring out in our pupils. Showing respect throughout the 
event, enjoying the opportunity and giving it their all. Kibworth managed to 
place 3rd in the event, summing up a successful week of competitions, placing in 
the podium places in every event! 

 
 

 

Mr Tait’s  
Golden Dustpan Award 

 

1RT 

2E 

3B 

4H 

5P 

6C  


